
                    MODERN SCHOOL, NOIDA 
DEAR CHILDREN, PARENT & OUR STAFF MEMBERS, 
As we are all aware that Our honorable Prime Minister has called for everyone’s help to fight against the deadly Corona virus. 
Therefore we request everyone to stay at their home or wherever you are in order to stop the spreading of the corona virus. 
Hence , it is requested to everyone to follow rules & regulations given by the government and support in the fight against this 
epidemic. 
 

 


